
From: The Lady Tyreedsmuir^ M.P.

Sth February, 1952.

Thank you for your letter 

and I am quite willing that my 

name should be included among those 

of the Society’s Patrons, as you 

say you ;vould like to do this, with 

no obligation on my part to be present 

at the Fair.

Again, with best wishes, 

Yours sincerely,

The Lady Emmott, 
President,
London a National Society for V/omen’s Service 
50, Tufton Street, 
V/estminster, S.W. 1.


